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From: Timothy Grubaugh

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 5:08 PM
To: Ashley White

Cc: Dustin Davey

Subject: RE: No Parking Request - Woodland Ter
Ashley,

Thank you for including us in the discussion. We support prohibiting street parking on both sides of Woodland Terrace
beginning at Spring Road all the way down Woodland Terrace at least until a point past the gated drive entrance to the
Galleria Manor complex. At present we feel these “No parking” areas should be standard and not designated as fire
lanes.

Capt. Timothy W. Grubaugh
Deputy Fire Marshal

Smyrna Fire Marshal’s Office

3180 Atlanta Road SE, Room #228
Smyma, Ga.30080

678-631-5480 Office

770-435-6633 BOFP Fax
www.smyrnacityfire.com
www.re@ﬁmvma.com

“A tradition of excellence”

From: Ashley White <awhite@smyrnaga.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Timothy Grubaugh <tgrubaugh@smyrnaga.gov>
Subject: No Parking Request - Woodland Ter

Hey Tim,

| want to get your thoughts on this before | submit to Joe Bennet. Austin Wagner has requested No Parking signs on
Woodland Terrace. | recommended no parking on either side of the street. The street is approx.. 22’ wide. Please let me
know if you are ok with allowing parking on one side, or prefer no parking on either side. I've attached a “rough” sketch.

Thanks,

Ashley White
Assistant City Engineer
2190 Atlanta Road
Smyrna, GA 30080

Ph: 678-631-5452



